
 

 

 

 

Over the past fortnight the children have been participating in a whole range of 
different activities, we had made some delicious chocolate truffles, some sticky 
slime and had some free craft time, which allowed the children to use their own 
ideas and imaginations to create something awesome! 

 
We also took the time to speak about ANZAC Day and what it represents, the 
children were very respectful and happy to join in the crafts and activities that 
we had planned to represent this day. We made a poppy branch by using some 
sticks we found and a poppy flower by using tomatoes, olives and cucumber. 
These were great activities as it allowed some of the children to try something 
new, which were the olives and learn that nature can also be used to make art. 

 
Reminder - Please ensure your child/ren have names labelled on their drink 
bottles and uniforms. 
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